From: Bill Doig <wmdoig@sbcglobal.net>

Sent time: 10/04/2018 05:13:08 PM
To: elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org
Subject: NO to HOLLYWOOD CENTER PROJECT!!!

As a 20 year Los Angeles resident, the last 4 of which have been here at the center of old
Hollywood, I can NOT imagine the idea of this ridiculous project. On my morning walks every day it
is the norm to see traffic at a standstill on Vine Street from Sunset Boulevard all the way up to
the 101. I walk across Yucca and have a clear view of all the frustrated drivers. Are they
planning on putting a second level for traffic above or below?

The San Andreas fault line runs along Yucca Street, doesn't seem like a great idea to tempt it.
The iconic Capitol Tower would be so terribly obscured, hard to imagine 0Old Hollywood looking like
another lost suburban high-rise mall.

Please don't let this happen!
WILLIAM DOIG

6358 YUCCA STREET #310
HOLLYWOOD 90028
323.999.8068
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